
 

Telethon Speech & Hearing Presentation            

Families with children 0-5 years are invited to meet 

Audiologist Trude Hallaraker and Speech Pathologist Felicity McNally. 

The presentation will cover:  

 How we hear 

 How we test hearing 

 Middle ear infections 

 Signs of hearing loss 

 Speech and language delay associated with hearing loss 

Event Details 

When Wednesday 27th June 2018, 9am - 11:30am  

Where Ken Jackman Hall, Darius Wells Library and Resource Centre  
Cnr Chisham Ave & Robbos Pl, Kwinana  

Cost 

Crèche 

Free 

Available – bookings essential  

Registration and further information 

Contact KEYS on 9439 1838 for further information or to register  

 


